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1. Meeting Called to Order 

a. Public notice of this meeting was properly posted at the S. C. Board of Barber Examiners 
office, Synergy Business Park, Kingstree Building and provided to all requesting persons, 
organizations, and news media in compliance with Section 30-4-80 of the South Carolina 
Freedom of Information Act. 
 

2. Discussion Regarding the Barber Practice Act  
Chairperson Paul Robinson called the meeting of the S.C. Board of Barber Examiners Task 
Force to order at 9:54 a.m. Other Task Force members participating in the meeting included: 
 

 Christopher Javis  
 Renee Patton  
 Anthony Gibson 
 Jennifer Stillwell  

 
 Other persons in attendance included: Theresa Brown, Administrator; Mary League, Advice 

Counsel; Shannon Beaudry, Staff; Patrice Deas, Staff; Shayla Hayes, Office of Disciplinary 
Counsel (ODC)  

 
 The Task Force discussed the potential addition of mobile barber shop language to the statute. 

Topics discussed included: Mr. Robinson and Mr. Javis attended the Senate subcommittee 
meeting; defining a mobile barber shop; mobile barber shops must be connected to a brick-and-
mortar shop; physical proximity of a mobile shop to another shop; affixing the shop license 
number to the outside of the mobile shop; mobile shop licenses should be renewed biannually, 
not annually; requiring contact information for the mobile shop and monthly schedules for the 
shop locations; and possibly having a separate manager for the mobile shop.   

 
 Ms. League will incorporate discussed suggestions to the language draft. She stated that the 

language discussed by the Task Force is not a position by the Board. These are just suggestions 
for the Senate subcommittee to consider. The suggestions will be sent to the Task Force and to 
the Board to determine whether an additional special called meeting would need to occur.  

 
3. Public Comments 

Ms. Melissa Jones-Horton asked whether mobile barber shops would be allowed to have OJT 
students. The answer was no.  
 

 
4. Adjournment 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:17 a.m.  
 
 
 
 

 


